
For your convenience—The Clay County Health Department will be providing Drive Thru Flu Shot Clinics 

this year.  No need to come inside, we will take care of you while you sit in the comfort of your car.                    

NO APPOINTMENT NEEDED                                 FOLLOW THE SIGNS TO THE NEW CARPORT 

   Please bring this form with the back side filled out.  Additional forms are available at all shot clinics and CCHD 

Phone #: (618) 662-4406 or (800) 544-4406 * Fax #: (618) 662-2801 

Address: 601 E 12th St., Flora IL  62839 * Website: www.healthdept.org 
Why bother a busy pharmacist when we have been giving flu shots for several decades. We are Public Health ! 

2024 Drive Thru Flu Shot Clinics 

September 18th Health Department 9:00—4:00 

September 25th Health Department 9:00—4:00 

October  2nd  Health Department  9:00—4:00 

October 9th Health Department 9:00—4:00 

October 11th Health Department 9:00—4:00 

October 16th  Heath Department 9:00—4:00 

October 18th Health Department 9:00—4:00 

October 23rd Health Department 9:00—4:00 

October 30th  Health Department 9:00—4:00 

STOP       
Come another 

day if you 
aren’t feeling 

well. 

Bring your Medicare Part B Card, HMO Card,                                                   

Medicaid Card, or Insurance Card 

Aetna, BC/BS, Cigna, Health Alliance, Healthlink, TriCare,  

United Healthcare, or Wellcare 

HMO Medicare, MCO’s: Molina, Meridian, BC/BS, Aetna, & Youthcare  

Most  vaccinations are covered by Medicare, Medicaid, & Insurance 
Companies 

If uninsured, underinsured, or insurance is out of network, you may be 
charged a small administration fee. 

Available By Appointment   

Prevnar 13  TDAP 

Prevnar 20  COVID 

Shingrix  RSV 

2024 CCHD Flu Outreach Clinics 

October 2nd Xenia Community Center 11:30—12:30 

October 2nd Heritage Woods 8:00—10:00 

October 15th  Louisville Farm Bureau 10:00—11:00 

October 16th Flora Senior Services 11:30—12:30 

October 17th Clay City Bank 9:00—10:00 

October 22nd  Ingraham Bank 9:00—10:00 

Everyone 6 months and older should get the flu vaccine each year. Vaccination is 

especially important for people who are at high risk for complications from flu, and 

for people who live with or care for someone who is at high risk.  Getting a flu vac-

cine is the single best way to protect yourself and your family from this serious 

disease. 

Flu viruses are constantly changing, and different flu viruses circulate and cause 

illness each season. The annual flu vaccine is targeted to protect against the flu 

viruses research indicates will be most common that year.  

The Health Department will be administering the following:  

• The Trivalent Flu Vaccine has been standardized according to U.S. Public 
Health Service (USPHS) requirements for the 2024‑2025 influenza season 
and is formulated to protect against two influenza A strains and one influenza 
B strain. 

• The annual higher-dose influenza (flu) vaccinations for have been proven to 
help protect from the same three strains and shown to better protect from 
serious complications of flu such as pneumonia and cardiac events when 
compared to standard dose vaccines in those 65 years and up. 

 
“Walk-in flu vaccines available daily.” 


